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Now that the first semester is in the books, it is time for us to refo-
cus our efforts to give our students what they need to gradu-
ate.  Please take time to review your student’s report card in detail 
and set continued goals for high achievement.  Our teachers and 
classified staff will be reviewing the progress of every student to 
keep them online to graduate.  

Our teachers will soon be working on our master schedule for next 
year.  We have made significant progress on our career pathways 
project and we hope to have several choices when they sign up for 
classes early in May.  Your engagement with your students about 
their future is a prominent influence on their choices for their fu-
ture. 

We are trying to complete 2 major renovation projects before the 
end of June.  We have a new front curtain and valance on our 
stage.  We would like to upgrade lighting and all the backstage cur-
tains that help showcase our productions and concerts.  Secondly, 
we would like to re-landscape the median coming up the drive-
way.  If you would like to contribute time, effort or money to support 
these projects, we would be most appreciated of your generosity.  

 

Thank you for sending your kids to North Valley.  We are enjoying 

a remarkable set of students.  Everyday is an enjoyable day to 

work in our school. 
 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Misner 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Co-Valedictorian—Jacob Roberts 

Co–Valedictorian—Jordan Lauby 

Salutatorian—Brianna Anders 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Grad –Night fundraiser  

Everyone is invited to eat breakfast on March 19 from 8-10 am at 
the Applebees pancake breakfast.  Tickets are $8.00.  You can buy 
tickets at the door or from any North Valley Senior.  All proceeds 
will go towards the 2016 Grad Night.  
 
 
Senior Class Parent Meeting... 
The next Senior Class Parent meeting is scheduled for March  17th at 6:00 
in the NVHS library. 

 



From the Counseling office….. 

 
Upcoming SAT Registration 

Test Date  Registration Deadline  Late Fee Registration  

May 7                           April 8, 2016                                      4/26/16 
June 4                         May 5, 2016                                        5/25/16 
 

Junior Class College Fair 
On March 17th, the Oregon Public Universities will come visit our juniors.  Jun-
ior class members will be called out of class at 8:30 am  for a meeting and then 
procede to the library to visit our Oregon Public Colleges.  
 
 

 

 

We are excited to have our WEBSTORE up and running again 

 
You can pay your fees and purchase items on-line using a credit/debit card.   

Please visit our webstore at www.nvknightswebstore.com 

 
You don’t need to create a new account as your student(s) already have one.   

 

Parents—Log directly into your student’s account by entering the following information in the 

username and password fields. 

 

Username= Student ID# 

Password=  first initial & last name (all lowercase letters and no spaces) 

 

Examples:  John Smith = jsmith  Adam Jones-Santos = ajones-santos 

Once logged in, please change your password and enter that one going forward.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Michelle Duncan in bookkeeping.  



 

 

Booster Club Meetings 
The booster club will meet on the following dates at NVHS:   
 
 March 16 6:00pm 
 April 20 6:00pm 
 May 18 6:00pm 
We welcome new members so new members are encouraged to join.   

 

 

Kiwanis and Rotary Student of the Month  

  Daysha Crosier                                    Shayla Phillips  

  

  

 

     February                                    Service Above Self  

 

SHOP AT FRED MEYERS =  HELP FBLA  

Help fundraise for FBLA by shopping! Link your Fred Meyer card to 
North Valley FBLA and help us earn money for trips, supplies, etc. To sign 

up, go to https://www.fredmeyer.com/topic/community-rewards-4. You 

will need to sign up for an account if you don't have one. Select the link ti-

tled "Link your rewards card now". Search for North Valley FBLA and se-
lect it to complete the registration  

 

YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE NOW! ONLY A FEW LEFT! 

Yearbooks are on sale with the bookkeeper or on www.jostens.com.  They are 

$60.00.  



GRAND OPENING OF 

THE NEW 

KNIGHTS CLOSET 

Wednesday, March 16th 

Room B6 

 
My name is Jewel Shane and I am the family advocate here at NVHS. 

My job as family advocate is to help students that are homeless or in 

transition succeed in school.  One of the ways I do this is to maintain a 

resource room that provides clothing and other essentials. With the 

generous help of the Josephine County Foundation we have been able 

to update our room and have renamed it Knights Closet! The students 

and volunteers have worked hard to make this a more welcoming place 

for our students.  One thing we have added is a food pantry and are 

looking for donations such as;  juice boxes, peanut butter, crackers, 

easy open canned foods, 

 small fruit bowls, mac-n-cheese, breakfast bars, granola bars etc. 

 We are looking for foods that are easy for an on the go life style.  

Please join us to see the result of all the hard work and to see what we 

are all about. 

We will hold an Open House during both lunches and after school on 

 Wednesday, March 16th from 4:00 until 6:00 pm. 
 
 

State Testing Dates 

Students in grade 11 will be taking the State Standard test on the following dates: 

English Language Arts Smarter Balance—March 29t and 30th with make-ups the fol-

lowing week 

Math Smarter Balance —April 26th and 27th with make-ups the following week.  



RCC PLACEMENT TEST—March 15th  

There will be an RCC placement test on March 15th.  Stu-

dents should sign up in student services to  take the test. 

 

COLLEGE VISIT TO OSU/LINN BENTON 

There will an college visit for Juniors to OSU and Linn 

Benton on April  6th.  Get y our pemission slips from  

student services . 

 

STEM ACADEMY—3rd Trip—March 9th 

We will have our third STEM trip to RCC on March 9th.  

There as been a group of 9th and 10th grade students at-

tending these trips this year.  

Activity Calendar 

To get the most up-to-date North Valley activities  
information, log onto skylineoregonconference.org.   
All of the North Valley activities are posted on that site.  


